
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
PETITION TO VACATE PORTION OF  

PUBLIC SQUARE/COMMON  
 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE  that a public hearing will be held before the Idaho County 
Commissioners, pursuant to Idaho Code 50-1306A on the Petition to Vacate Portion of Public 
Square/Common-Clearwater View Subdivision, Idaho County, Idaho filed by J. A. Wright, 
Attorney at Law on behalf of Grangeville Highway District. The parcel is generally described as 
follows:  
  
 The subject parcel is a portion of a larger parcel of land that was dedicated to the public 
on the Clearwater View Subdivision plat in January of 1978, and by the supplementary 
dedication later in 1978 as noted on the plat. 
 
 The subject parcel was dedicated to the public without express conditions or restrictions 
on its use.  Accordingly, it appears that the original developer intended to dedicate the subject 
parcel as a general use “public square or common” within the meaning of Idaho Code 50-1302. 
 
.   The hearing will be held on: 
 
   DATE: Tuesday, February 19, 2019 
   TIME: 9:15 a.m. 

PLACE: Commissioners’ Room, Idaho County Courthouse, 
  320 West Main, Grangeville, Idaho 
 

 A copy of the Petition with supporting papers and full legal description is available for 
inspection at the Idaho County Clerk's Office, Idaho County Courthouse, 320 W. Main Street, 
Grangeville, ID  83530, during normal business hours and may be mailed to interested parties 
upon request.  
 

 
 
 
 

Kathy M. Ackerman, Clerk 
Idaho County Commissioners 
 
 


